
BAY AREA GENEALOGICAL SOCIETY GENERAL MEETING MINUTES 
AUGUST 28, 2015 

 
The general meeting for the Bay Area Genealogical Society was called to 
order by President, Shirley Lindquist at 6:32 p.m.   The meeting was held in 
the chapel of UVB Church. 
Jeannine Lawrence gave the devotion. 
Pledges to the American and Texas flags were led by Mr. Mike McCown, 
the Sergeant of Arms. 
The President introduced visitors: Robert Wright, Jo Lloyd, Richard Wynn, 
and Vicki Whynott. 
The next Clayton Library Bus trip is scheduled for September 17.  Sign up 
sheet in back of room. 
There will be a German case study class by Gay Carter on September 19 
at Freeman Library between 1:30-4 p.m. 
The President, Shirley Lindquist introduced all board members and 
presented each with a certificate of merit for their service to BAGS this last 
term. 
Registrar, Bob Wegner  announced new slate of officers: 
President: Loren Martin 
1st VP: Nick Cimino 
2nd VP: Kim Zrubek 
Treasurer: Bill Mayo 
Corresponding Secretary: Judy Wright 
Recording Secretary: Lisa Smith 
And Registrar: Bob Wegner 
Bob asked for nominees from the floor and after no response the election 
was held. 
Barbara Moore made a motion to accept the new slate of officers by 
acclimation.  Oletia Teas seconded the motion and the motion passed. 
Announcements from the floor: 
Deborah Gammon announced the upcoming “Ghosts of the Past” Tour for 
League City Historical Society. 
Nick Cimino announced that he had free Family Tree Magazines to give 
away at back of room and a brochure from the National Funeral Museum in 
Houston. 
David Zwahr announced an upcoming event at Clayton Library on October 
26 from 4-7 p.m.  You must RSVP to 281-380-7229.  The event will be a 
celebration and acceptance of statues that were scheduled to be given to 



the city of Houston in the 1930’s and project rediscovered by Lynna Kay 
Schuffield.  The Mayor of Houston will be in attendance. 
 
After a great dinner of Barbeque and sides, Kim Zrubek led the “Show and 
Tell” portion of the meeting.  Eleven members presented genealogy based 
artifacts on his or her family and told about the making of the objects or the 
discovery of the objects. 
 Everyone enjoyed the displays. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:30 
 
Respectively submitted, 
 

Deborah C. Gammon 


